
MEDIA RELEASE    MEDIA RELEASE 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE September 5, 2018 
Contact: John Plamondon, P.E., Construction Department Manager 
(810) 767-4920 Ext. 232 
GCRC Web site: www.gcrc.org 
 
 

Micro‐Surfacing Operations continue in Vienna Township  
 
Flint, Michigan. --- 
 
The Genesee County Road Commission will begin preparations for micro-surfacing operations 

on Weir Road between Willard Road and Lake Road and also on Lake Road between Weir Road 

and N. Saginaw Road in Vienna Township on Thursday, September 6, 2018 at 8:00 a.m.  Asphalt 

stop patching will continue until 6:00 p.m. on Friday, September 7th.  Traffic will be maintained 

for residential, school bus and emergency vehicles only.  All other traffic will need to use the 

suggested alternate route of Linden, Farrand and Clio Roads.  Thank you for your patience. 

 
Please contact John Plamondon, P.E., Construction Department Manager, at (810) 767-4920 if you 
have questions.   

 
--- ### --- 

Please slow down in work zones, for your family and ours. 
 
 


